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Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Picton High School
A major project is underway to redevelop Picton 
High School. The redevelopment will provide new 
flexible learning spaces, a new administration area, 
performing arts space, special education facility and a 
covered outdoor learning area and recreation space. 
The new school will have capacity for 1500 students.

Progress summary
Works are progressing on the redeveloped school, 
with the demolition stage now complete. The project 
team is currently working with planning authorities to 
meet requirements. The tower crane will commence 
installation on site in the coming weeks with 
construction to commence shortly afterwards. 

Concrete structural works are scheduled to 
commence in September 2019, with steel structural 
works to commence in November 2019.

Picton High School
Project update� August 2019

� Artist impression of the Picton High School upgrade 
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